
Senate Inquiry Access to APH by Lobbyists Inquiry 

Question on Notice no. 11 – 08 April 2024
Senator David Pocock asked the Department of Parliamentary Servies on 08 April 2024:

8. Please provide any legal advice received by DPS in relation to the Privacy Act 1988 and 
publishing details of passholders to Parliament House.

Answer

Questions on Notice are for the provision of information, not requests for the provision of 
documents.


